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11. Are there any particular requirements that
employers should implement with respect to the
prevention of wrongdoing, for example, related to
whistleblowing or the prevention of harassment?
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Financial services companies must create a safe and healthy work environment. Furthermore, financial
services sector companies have a statutory responsibility to protect consumers from unethical,
unprofessional and negligent behaviour and services. In this regard, it is advisable (and common) to
implement an internal code of conduct.

Under Dutch law, financial services companies must set up an internal reporting procedure (with specific
requirements) where suspected misconduct can be reported.
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